
Hello Parents!

We are excited to begin this class in just a few weeks! Please read this email for
important information about the class.

Materials:
Please purchase a composition journal for your students. They will be working
on projects and need a place to write things down! If they have a laptop, please
have them bring these to class charged. 

They will make an account on our online classroom system, called Mellow
Yellow Education. I will have a flyer for them the first day of class on how to set
up their account. This platform allows them to access and complete their
homework.

I will be at the Open House on July 31st- if your student is new to Trinity or has
never met me, this is a great chance for them to do so before the first day of
class! If not I will see them the first day of class! :)

Thanks!
-Thia


